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Traffic Alert for Clifton  
Southbound Clifton Avenue will be reduced to one lane  

beginning in early June through fall 2024 

CINCINNATI – The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) will begin 
lining sewers along Clifton Avenue in Clifton in early June. The project is scheduled to be 
completed by fall 2024, pending weather and field conditions.    
 
Please see the attached project map. 

Southbound Clifton Avenue will be reduced to one lane in segments between 2707 Clifton 

Avenue and Dixmyth Avenue as construction progresses.  

MSD’s contractor, Inliner Solutions Company, will be working from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
on weekdays. Some weekend work may be needed. Inliner will rehabilitate about 3,240 
feet of deteriorating sewer pipe with a cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) liner.  
 
Typical construction-related disturbances such as noise, dirt, and vibrations should be 
expected during this project. The lining process can also create plastic-like odors.  If a 
planned interruption of utility service is necessary, you will receive notification prior to the 
interruption. 
 
For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service 
at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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PROJECT AREA MAP 
 
 

 
 


